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Friday 6th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be hosting a group of student teachers who are following a one year PGCE 

course at the University of Leicester, for three days 16th – 18th January 2023. 

 

The  focus of the three days is to support the student teachers to develop their knowledge and 

understanding of how knowledge organisers are used to help children know and remember more 

in Geography. 

 

The students will conduct a small-scale exploratory study so that they develop their skills as 

teacher-researchers alongside developing and improving their own knowledge, skills and 

understanding of how curriculum content and structure supports learning. 

 

The three days wills involve the students speaking with teachers and pupils in school and observing 

lessons. 

 

We are seeking your support with this project as we believe it is important that children are 

provided opportunities to share their thoughts, feelings and experiences about their learning. 

Children will be chosen at random and it is unlikely that all children will be spoken to. If you do not 

wish for your child to participate in the project, please notify the school office by the end of the 

school day on Friday 13th January.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Head of School 


